HENRY COUNTY / NAPOLEON CITY

COMBINED GENERAL HEALTH DISTRICT
104 EAST WASHINGTON
HAHN CENTER, SUITE 302
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545
Phone: 599-5545 Fax: 599-1714

CERTIFIED MAIL

November 5, 1998

Chris Luzny
715 Huddle
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

RE: Sanitary sewer connection at 713 and 715 Huddle Road, Napoleon

Dear Mr. Luzny:

As per our telephone conversation on November 4, 1998, I informed you that since a
sanitary sewer was installed at the front of your property, connection of these properties
is now possible. As these homes are in excess of 200 feet from the sanitary sewer,
connection is not required at this time. If in the future the existing sewage systems create
a nuisance condition, orders would then be issued for you to connect to the sanitary sewer
or install new on lot sewage disposal systems.

A meeting will take place at 4:00 pm on November 12, 1998 at the office of the Henry
County Health Department. This meeting is to answer questions you might have
concerning the sewer connection. Representatives will attend this meeting from the City
of Napoleon and the Henry County Health Department.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact me at 599-5545.

Sincerely,

Jon Lindsay, R.S.
Director of Environmental Health

Cc: Jon A Bisher, City Manager
Adam HofY, City Engineer
Brent Damman, Bldg./Zoning Administrator
Jeff Marihugh, Operations Supt.
Lynette Hablitzel, Ohio EPA, NWDO
Tom Wiggins, Henry County Planning
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